
 
What: Information Session for parent(s)/guardian(s) of incoming Kindergarten 
   students.  Attendees will also get to Sneek-a-Peek into Kindergarten 
  Classrooms. 
 
Where: New Brighton Elementary School 

 

When: Wednesday, April 5, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. 
   
 
*Attend an information session in one of our Kindergarten classrooms.  
 
*Meet New Brighton teachers, staff, and current Kindergarten parents. 
 
*This will be the only Information Session prior to Kindergarten Registration, so 
please try to attend.   
 
*There will be no child care available, and the meeting will consist of mainly 
   information being shared.  Therefore, it is recommended that only adults attend. 

 

 

Please RSVP to Mrs. King, New Brighton Elementary Guidance Counselor, 
at (724) 843-1194 x102 or kking@nbasd.org.   


